Shawnee State University

Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University

The Blurb

Newspaper Collections

10-27-1980

The Blurb 10/27/1980

Shawnee State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public History Commons

Recommended Citation

Shawnee State University, "The Blurb 10/27/1980" (1980). The Blurb. 38. https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb/38

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Newspaper Collections at Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Blurb by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. For more information, please contact svarney@shawnee.edu.



THE BLURB



SHAWNEE STUDENT BULLETIN

BULLETIN

Dates to Remember

October 27 thru November 11, 1980, is winter quarter advising. Meet with your counselor or faculty advisor to prepare for winter registration. Winter quarter schedules will be available today.

November 3, 1980, is the last day to drop a class.

November 5, 1980, is the official grand opening of the Ranger's Den.

November 11, 12, and 13, 1980, is winter quarter advising.

Concerning the Restaurant

Alice Cochenour is the winner of the "Name the Restaurant Contest." The name "The Ranger's Den" was selected by a committee of two (2) students, Neil Hawk, Treasurer/Controller of Shawnee State, and Rhonda Shaver, Restaurant Manager.

Ed Daniels was the winner of the "Johnny Bench" autographed baseball.

Alice and Ed are asked to please report to the manager of "The Ranger's Den."

Lunch Specials

Starting Friday, October 31, the following platters will be offered on Fridays in "The Ranger's Den."

Fish, Fries, Slaw Hamburger, Fries, Slaw Cheeseburger, Fries, Slaw

Ohio University

An audio-visual workshop will be offered by Ohio University Resident Credit Center at Shawnee State Community College. The dates of the workshop are Friday, October 31, from 6:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. and Saturday, November 1, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The instructor will be Dr. Rudy Miller of the Ohio University College of Education. Undergraduate and graduate credits are available.

Register early; enrollment is limited! For more information, contact Eric Cunningham at the Ohio University Resident Credit Center on the Shawnee State Community College campus.

A Thought for Today

If you're going to change the world, start with a look in the mirror.

Student Senate Meeting

The first weekly meeting of the Shawnee State Student Senate was held on Tuesday, October 21, 1980, at 5:00 p.m.

The following members were elected to these offices:

President - Mark Underwood

Secretary - Sandy Pressley

Vice-President - Joe Edwards

Treasurer - Danny Large

Corresponding Secretary - Jennifer Fowler

The following suggestions were made:

- 1. Place suggestion boxes throughout the College.
- Student Senate members must wear large identification badges.

The Student Senate meetings will be held on Tuesdays at 5:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Commons Building.

